
The APC and Promotions Committee are charged with reviewing the Faculty Handbook for all 
mentions of Professors of Practice and Clinical Faculty of particular schools and recommend 
revisions, if any, to the Faculty Handbook. Specifically, the Faculty Senate would like to know 
if the Faculty Handbook requires revisions, given the fact that the titles “Professor of Practice” 
and “Clinical Faculty” are used by more than one school. The Committees will report their 
findings, in one report,  by the first Faculty Senate meeting in October 2024. The report is due 
to the Faculty Senate President one week prior to the first Faculty Senate meeting in October 
2024. 


